

Newsletter Week 4 Term 1 2023

Study Leave- Matua Cam will be on study leave from the 27th of February to the 19th of November. An email with the details has been sent out. Lynne Matheson will be acting principal during that time. Jillian Carberry will continue to be DP and the leader of the seniors and Chantelle Murphy will be acting as DP and leader of the junior school.

Board meeting- Our next Goldfields School Board meeting is being held on the 1st of March at 5:30pm in the staffroom. Everyone is welcome to attend.

Goldfields Board members 2023- Aimee Bartlett (presiding member), Cameron Mckenzie (principal), Janine Hayward, Donna Preston, Nicky Labuschagne, Chantelle Murphy (staff rep). Lynne Matheson will replace Matua Cam over his study leave period.

Communication- Please ensure you are receiving emails from the school, including from the office and principal. If you have not received an email in the last week, please contact principal@gfs.school.nz to be added to the list. We would like email to be our primary form of communication. Skool Loop, Facebook and class teacher communication will also be used.

Beach Day- Unfortunately the Beach Day 2023 was cancelled due to poor road conditions. We will endeavour to have a replacement event later in the term, most likely at Water World in Kirikiriroa-Hamilton.

New Staff and whānau- Nau mai, haere mai (welcome) to our new staff and whānau. It is great to have you officially welcomed and have you as part of our growing community.

Cool Hats- Richard Barge, Hemptastic New Zealand Ltd, has kindly donated some of their small size hats to our junior students. If you would like more information about the hats please contact the school office.



